Please support HB 2052 which requires school district to allow students to wear Native American items of cultural significance at
public school events, including high school graduation. This upholds tribal sovereignty, an obligation of state governments. It also
respects the traditional, spiritual beliefs of Indigenous peoples.

HB 2052 is more than a symbolic step toward closing racial disparities. It celebrates cultural diversity which contributes to a more
welcoming learning environment. When students feel welcome, they are more inclined to show up more often and stay through
graduation.

Please vote to support HB 2052. Thank you.
Ruth Jensen (Tlingit)

Registered voter who votes
Gresham, OR



